
Announcement of B5GPC Open RAN promotion event on March 18 

 

Beyond 5G Promotion Consortium(B5GPC) would like to announce an Open RAN promotion event on 

March 18. This event is a kickoff for Open RAN discussion at the Subcommittee of B5GPC, which has 

established in January. Around fifteen operators and suppliers (Europe, the U.S. and Asia) will share 

the latest activities, challenges and expectations of Open RAN . 

The event will have a simultaneous interpretation to English. 

 

【B5GPC Open RAN Promotion Event】 

Date and time: March 18, 2022 (Fri.) 16:00-19:00 (Japan time, ending time may differ) 

Connection Information：Zoom Online Webinar 

https://cu-nri.zoom.us/j/96204528999?pwd=eFljWnk5T1d3TTVQVDlPWStOS3NoQT09 

ID：962 0452 8999 

Pass：b5g2022 

 

B5GPC is looking forward to see you all. 

 

 

 

 

 


